
22nd September 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers of Year 8 
 
I wanted to update you regarding the provision that we are able to put in place for our year 8 cohort next 
week. 
 
As you know, year 8 students are learning at home next week (WB 25th September).  However, to offer 
some onsite provision and to ensure that year 8 can still have their annual school photographs, we have 
put the following plan together: 
 
Year 8 Personal Development and Photographs Monday 25

th
 September 8.30am -11am 

 
8.30am - Arrival as usual- line up in Academic mentor groups 
 
8.30am - 11am - Whole cohort Personal Development session led by Miss Preston & the academic  
mentor team 
 
11am - Exit from school site via the Sports Hall Gate. (no breaktime provision) 
 
11.35am - Live lessons resume (Period 4) - Please note that subject teachers will be told that students 
maybe late joining their live lesson. 
 
We are really looking forward to being able to accommodate this cohort and be able to run both a personal 
development session & take our school photographs. 
 
The remainder of the week will run as normal, from home, accessing live lessons between periods 1 - 6. 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss H Reed    Ms P Larkin 
Year 8 Progress Leader  Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


